Women's Guild News

June 2020

St. John's Armenian Church, 22011 Northwestern Hwy, Southfield, MI 48075

(248)569-3405

www.stjohnsarmenianchurch.org

A Message from our Chair...



The weather is finally turning and I find myself feeling more uplifted with the warmer temperatures and sunnier days. They beckon us to get out and enjoy spring, even if it is only on our patio or front porch.

By now, you have received notice of our membership meeting on June 3rd at 7:00. We'll be using the Zoom webinar platform. Hope you will join us. Don't forget to respond to get a link to the meeting.

Our Mother's Day Bake Sale was a hit! Did you really think we were going to let a little old world-wide pandemic stop us? I mean, come on, we're the Women's Guild!! Marilyn Dadian did a fantastic job of organizing and planning the sale. Everything was sold! Many thanks to Marilyn and crew, Lisa Boyajian and her daughter, Victoria, and Lisa Mardigian for making the sale possible. This may be the new way to have our bake sales for a while.

I hope you enjoyed the phone calls you received from a Board member as one of our initiatives to keep in touch. I know we certainly enjoyed speaking to you. It makes me even more anxious for the day we can see each other in person again. Remember the YouTube project we've been talking about? That initiative, called *Guild Gatherings*, is in the last phase of planning and we'll have our first video to view on June 10. As promised, you'll be sent a link to be able to view it and all videos that follow. The videos will continue to be accessible so you can watch them at your convenience and as often as you like. More on the launch of *Guild Gatherings* at our meeting. "See you" on June 3.

Denise



The Guild sends our heartfelt sympathy to Karen Mangune on the passing of her husband, Ben Mangune, on May 7, 2020.

- Asdvadz Hokeen Losavoreh

The Women's Guild will be recognizing the following dearly departed members since last June with Hokehankist services during the Badarak on Sunday, June 7, 2020. Prayers are also being said for the souls of all deceased Women's Guild Members.

Alice Chavadarian Roxanne Keurajian Clara, Dzovigian Ann Manoogian Shornig Grace Karougian Alice Mavian



Frances Hagopian Kathy Steck

Diana Mardigian Maral Thomas



Check out the attached flyer for more information about "Women's Guild Reimagined" Guild Gatherings on You Tube!

It's time to pay your annual Women's Guild Annual 2020 Dues



Please make checks of \$25 to St. John's Women's Guild Include your name, address, phone, and email.

Paulette Apkarian 7430 Brookberry Ct. West Bloomfield, MI 48322

If you have an announcement you would like to share, please email Nyree Giragosian at nyreevgir@gmail.com or call (248)231-2547.



THE WOMEN'S GUILD

ST. JOHN ARMENIAN CHURCH SOUTHFIELD, MICHIGAN

PRESENTS

'GUILD GATHERINGS'

~ A SERIES OF CREATIVE VIDEOS ~ ON YOUTUBE

SO.... TUNE IN, WON'T YOU?
WATCH FOR THE LINK!

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 10
"CHAIR YOGA ON THE LAKE"
BY BELINDA KABODIAN

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 24

"CHOREG AND TIPS IN MAKING DOUGH"

BY DOLLY MATOIAN



Women's Guild On-line General Body Meeting

Wednesday, June 3, 2020 at 7:00pm and Wednesday, July 1, 2020 at 7:00pm



Thanks to the Zoom Cloud Meetings computer application, we will be able to conduct our monthly meeting online virtually.

Zoom allows us to have a meeting with video and audio. The Zoom app is free to download to your computer, tablet, or smart phone.

Details and login information will be sent out thru an e-blast later this month.

Thank you Marilyn Dadian for organizing the

MOTHER'S DAY BAKE SALE

Marilyn was able to save our Bake Sale during the state shutdown by taking orders and setting up a drive-thru pickup at the church on May 7th. The sale was a huge success! We sold out of EVERYTHING!!! A big thank you to Lisa Boyadjian, Victoria Boyadjian, and Lisa Mardigian for all of your help!!



Who is this masked woman??!?!

Looks like we have a future Women's Guild member helping out!

